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NURSERY CARE
Every Sunday morning

during the 10:00 service

we provide Nursery Care

for children newborn

through elementary.

Care is mostly provided

by our 8th grade

Confirmation students

and their families. Our

Nursery is located in the

Gilomen Room, across

from the  restrooms.

Hello Church School Families!

Our Church School children were busy this past month

decorating ornaments to give out during the Christmas Tree

Sale. Using paint, markers, and a little bit of glitter, our

youth created one-of-a-kind designs in support of this

important tradition. There are still a few ornaments available

for anyone feeling a bit crafty. Please contact the Church

Office if interested. All completed ornaments are labeled

from the First Congregational Church, and attached to

promotional information to spread the word of our ministry

to those who visit the tree lot. We hope you will take a

moment to look at the ornaments while working a shift or

two this season. 

We invite all youth, ages 4K through 7th grade, to join us

during the month of December at our Church School class

on December 10 or at our Kids Club event on December 17.

We will be creating centerpieces for use during the

upcoming Breakfast with Santa event, while reviewing the

Christmas Story as told through Luke 2:1-20. Additional

nativity themed crafts and a review of Mary's Song of Joy

from Luke 1:46-55 is also planned. 

A big Thank You to all who participated in the Gift-A-Child

program through the Port Washington Food Pantry. As a

congregation we sponsored 10 children, offering gifts to

cover all 4 categories: something they Need, something

they Want, something to Wear and something to Read.

Sponsoring service projects is an important part of our

Church School program, and we appreciate the generosity

offered by our members and friends.  

Happy Holidays from the Church School Team! 
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On the fourth Sunday of

every month at 10:00,

the church hosts a

Family Service which

includes the participation

of our youth, specifically

the 8th grade

Confirmation Class. The

next Family Sunday is on

Christmas Eve,

December 24.

Kids Club, also open to

all 4K through 7th

graders, meets on the

third Sunday of each

month. The next Kids

Club is December 17

during the 10:00 service.

All children will join their

families in worship, and

following a performance

by the Handbell Choir,

will gather in the

classrooms for an

activity. 
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